
A Call For Flood Victims Assistance 

 

I have just received information that the flood victims in our  

District 2-S3 area are in dire need of NEW undergarments and socks for Men, Women, and 

Children.  All sizes.  If your club can donate these items, please bring them to the Cabinet 

meeting on October 11th in San Marcos, being held at the First Methodist Church, 129 W. 

Hutchinson St..  

-- 

Yours in Service 

Sara Kennedy Coots 

District 2-S3 LCIF Coordinator scoots1209@gmail.com 

281-850-4279 


